
 
 

Councillor(s) Memo to Council 
 

 Report To:  Members of South Huron Council 

 
 Meeting Date: May 1, 2017 

        
 From:  Councillor Wayne Deluca and Councillor Tom Tomes 

     
Report:  Councillor Memo 17.02  

       
 Subject: Canada 150 Update – Past Council Event  

 
    

Recommendations: 
 
That the memo of Councillor Wayne Deluca and Councillor Tom Tomes regarding 

the Canada 150 update be received; 
 

And that Councillors Deluca and Tomes be authorized to proceed with the Past 
Council Event as outlined in this memo. 

 

Purpose: 
 

Council Support and Authorization. 
 

Background and Information: 
 

On April 3, 2017 the following resolution was passed: 
 

Motion:  #126-2017 

 Moved:   Councillor Oke 
 Seconded:   Councillor Vaughan 
 

That South Huron Council receives the memo of Mayor Maureen Cole 
regarding the Canada 150 Budget Authorization for Municipal Purposes; 

and 
 

That Council authorizes the Canada 150 budget expenditures as presented.  

 
 Disposition:  Carried. 
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Based on the above resolution, an amount of $2000 was authorized for this event. 

On April 18, 2017, Councillor Tomes advised that the Social Committee 

(Councillors Tomes and Deluca) met and are willing to proceed with the planning 

of the Canada 150 celebration dinner for past Council members if it's Council's 

wish. They will work with staff using the established guidelines.  Subsequently on 

April 21, 2017 the Councillors met with the CAO and the following represents a 

synopsis of the discussion from the meeting. 

 A catered event will be held for Past Council Members and Spouses. 

 Location will be at the Crediton Hall 

 The event will be held in September, 2017 
 Live entertainment(hopefully coordinated through SHDHS 

 

Staff have already undertaken to gather information related to past Council 
representatives. In addition, coordination through the social Committee will assist 

in confirming past members and media will be used as well in a concerted effort 
not to miss any past members of Council (or if deceased, their spouses). Please 

note that current members of Council and spouses would be invited to this event. 
   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Original Signed By     Original Signed By 
 

Councillor Wayne Deluca    Councillor Tom Tomes 
Municipality of South Huron    Municipality of South Huron 

 
 


